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To: All concerned

Subject:  Registration of Candidates for the Compartmental and Improvement
Examinations

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is with reference to the registration of candidates for the ICSE and ISC Year 2020
Compartmental and Improvement Examinations.

Please note that the CISCE is now registering candidates who are eligible to appear for the
Compartmental Examination.

CISCE is also registering candidates for the Improvement Examinations, i.e. for Subjects/Papers
for which the Examinations were not conducted and the candidates were awarded imputed marks.

You are required to contact the head of your school for the same.

It may be noted that the marks obtained by the candidates in the above-mentioned examinations
so shall be considered as their ‘final marks’.

The last date for registering for these Examinations is September 22, 2020.

Yours sincerely,

S

Gerry Arathoon —
Chief Executive & Secretary



